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The Oast  
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are…. 

Daphne November 16th 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What we got up to in October …… 

 

October 9th,  Rob sang for us all

  

 

 



On the 16th we welcomed Kevin Walsh … 

November 18th fish and chips lunch and then a visit from Dude the pony… 





 
 

 

We had some Halloween fun and said good bye and good luck to Kathryn 

one of our activities lady’s  



 

  



 

  

On the 23rd we saw Jason and had a good sing a long  

We also had games , birthdays and Benny the therapy dog  

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 



 

What we look forward to in November : 

 

 November 1st , PJ and Rose 
 

 Novemer 4th Seated Dance 

 

What we look forward to in November : 

 

 November 1st , PJ and Rose  
 

 Novemer 4th Seated Dance 

 

 November 5th , music and mindfullness 

 

 November 13th, Animalia Encounters 

 

 November 17rh Rieki wth Nick  

 

 November 19th, Peter Kneebone sings 
 

 November 20th Jason sings Swing 

 

 November 28th , Kevin Walsh 

 

 

 

We also look forwrad to Elisha joining out night staff team in 

November . 

Weekly visits continued  from our hairdressers and Benjy the Therapy dog 

 


